Fairfield News

Dear Fairfield Community

Thank you once again for your continued support this term, and for all
the hard work from the PTA, staff and Governors.

The children have been working hard enjoying great learning
experiences and sharing their achievements. It is time now o enjoy a
2-week break, ready to return to school full of energy on Tuesday 9th

April for the summer fterm.

We wish you all a lovely holiday, and where it is relevant a Happy

Easter and Ramadan Kaleem.

Gwyliau Hapus!

Friday 22" March 2024

Week ahead

8t April
e INSET Day
9th April
. First day of
Summer Term

The Year 6 children enjoyed a chemistry
lesson this week delivered by St Cyres.
They learnt about the properties of
water and were amazed to find out that
water is sticky. They demonstrated this
by carefully placing drops of water on a
2p coin and observed how it adhered to
the surface of the coin. They finished
the lesson with a controlled display with
fire! The children were very sensible
throughout and asked many interesting
questions.

On Saturday 16" March,
Fairfield Chess Club
entered 2 teams into ‘The
Welsh Schools Team and
Individual Rapid Play
Championships’. With 23
teams, there were over
100 players.

They played 5 games each
and between them, they
had 13 wins and 8 draws.

The boys all played and
behaved really well and
enjoyed their day.

Da iawn!

L..

week was achieved by...

Dosbarth Masefield 95%
Fantastic!!
Bendigedig!!

- Please make sure you inform the

school of any necessary
absence.
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